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Ravi Sundara Leads Firm-Sponsored SABA Foundation

Nonprofit Roundtable

Spencer Fane was pleased to sponsor a virtual nonprofit roundtable on March 20
hosted by the South Asian Bar Association of North America Foundation (SABA
Foundation). Attorney Ravi Sundara led the discussion.

Harnessing his experience as a non-profit advisor, Ravi Sundara outlined best
practices for non-profit governance and answered attendee questions. The session
was the latest SABA Foundation event Spencer Fane has had the honor of
supporting.

At the firm, Ravi represents mainly tax-exempt organizations with corporate and tax
matters, regulatory compliance, deferred and direct charitable giving, and
employee benefits. He assists clients in corporate formations, reorganizations,
mergers, asset sales and acquisitions, and other corporate transactions in
structuring transactions so they can achieve their goals within legal parameters.

Learn more about SABA Foundation’s mission here.
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